
P.O. Box 3, District Council Offices, Kesteven Street, Sleaford, Lincs NG34 7EF
Telephone 01529 414155; Fax: 01529 413956;  DX No: 26909; e-mail: planning@n-kesteven.gov.uk

PLANNING SITE NOTICE
AN APPLICATION HAS BEEN SUBMITTED FOR

Conversion of barn to dwelling and conversion of garage to garden 
room/office along with construction of vehicular access

at
Glebe Farm Helpringham Road Burton Pedwardine

REFERENCE NUMBER 22/0518/FUL

Reason for Site Notice Listed Building

  Plans can be viewed on the Council’s website www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline 

Unfortunately due to current restrictions imposed as a result of COVID-19 the plans 
cannot be viewed in person at the North Kesteven District Council Office in Sleaford or 
the local Infolinks office at the present time. If you cannot access the plans online 
please contact the Council’s switchboard on 01529 414155 and ask for the Planning 
Case Officer Alan Oliver quoting the above reference number.

Any comments you wish to make on the above application must be received in writing by 
29th May 2022 You can make comment via planning online, email your comments to 
planning@n-kesteven.gov.uk or send them to the postal address at the bottom of this page, 
marked for the attention of Development Management (please quote application reference). 
You should note that any observations you make including your name and address will 
be open to the public and press to read.

Ian Fytche
Chief Executive
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